
	
  

	
  
American Chamber of Commerce to the European Union 
Avenue des Arts/Kunstlaan 53 
1000 Brussels, Belgium 
+32 (0)2 513 68 92  
info@amchameu.eu  
www.amchameu.eu  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
Approval of Judicial Redress Act by US Congress is a key step in rebuilding 

trust across the Atlantic 
 

 
Brussels, 11 February 2016 – AmCham EU commends the US Congress for passing the Judicial 
Redress Act (JRA), which enables European citizens to challenge the misuse of data shared 
between law enforcement authorities on either side of the Atlantic in US Courts. The passing of the 
JRA is a key step in rebuilding trust in transatlantic relations. 
 
The adoption of the Act will put the last piece in place of the EU-US Umbrella Agreement, which 
covers data protection in transatlantic law enforcement cooperation. It also provides an important 
political sign in relation to the EU-US Privacy Shield (successor to Safe Harbour), demonstrating 
the ability of the two administrations to reform towards a shared end goal respecting the rights of 
their citizens. 
 
Speaking on the passing of the JRA, Susan Danger, Managing Director of AmCham EU said, ‘This 
is a welcome step in rebuilding trust by giving EU citizens the right to judicial redress in the United 
States on data privacy issues’.  
 
Having already passed the Senate and the Congress, the JRA now only requires President Obama’s 
signature. 
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About AmCham EU 
AmCham EU speaks for American companies committed to Europe on trade, investment and 
competitiveness issues. It aims to ensure a growth-orientated business and investment climate in 
Europe. AmCham EU facilitates the resolution of transatlantic issues that impact business and plays 
a role in creating better understanding of EU and US positions on business matters. 
 
For further information, please contact Anna McNally, Communications Director, at +32 (0)2 
289 10 16 or anna.mcnally@amchameu.eu  


